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We have a good view of the tree from our back garden and get a |ot of pleasure from seeingit . It is a lovely
and mature specimen

The Robinia tree has been there for many years, It is a delightful tree with small light pale yellow/green leaves
which vibrate in & breeze. It lets through & lot of light and so works well well in a restricted space in a smallish
London garden

We had to intervene with the tree office some years ago when the owners of 34 Albert Street were carrying out
works to build a rear kitchen extension. The roots of the Robinia tree were threatened by the works. The tree
officer attended as an emergency and made sure that the tree was not damaged. Without his intervention the
tree would have died

This is a conservation area and the tree positively enhances the area. The back gardens of Albert St have a
number of fine trees and this is one of them. We all benefit from their beauty

The tree is now quite tall butit cught to be possible to prune it to restrain its growth

We urge the council not to grant permission for the tree to be felled

09:10:07

Page 120f 13



